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The Business Administration and Economics Executive Advisory Council meeting Friday in the Dunne Conference Center provided an opportunity for alumni and friends who work in the business world to share insights and ideas with the TLU faculty 
News
Members of the Business Administration and Economics Executive Advisory Council held their semi-annual meeting Friday in Tschoepe Hall.  The Executive Advisory Council works with the faculty to develop goals, programs and activities that will benefit students. By providing insight, the members assist the faculty in assessing the program, prioritizing needs and sharing with a larger audience the accomplishments, strengths and opportunities of the Business Administration and Economics Department.  On Friday, the EAC also met with students from the Entrepreneur and Leadership class to assist them with their projects.
October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month, and the TLU Student Life and Learning Division encourages all students, faculty and staff to "wear pink" each Wednesday in October.  Click here for an online breast self-exam tool, quiz and other helpful information.

http://www.komen.org/intradoc-cgi/idc_cgi_isapi.dll?IdcService=SS_GET_PAGE&nodeId=480
Sports

Weekend wrap-up – The TLU volleyball  team completed a 3-0 run through the ASC Crossover Tournament in Richardson with a five-game victory Saturday over tournament host University of Texas at Dallas. Jamie Jahns led TLU with 22 kills. Megan Purser dished out 47 assists and Amber Meeks collected 20 digs.

In football Texas Lutheran’s bid for its first win of 2007 fell short in a 19-17 road loss Saturday to East Texas Baptist at Ornelas Stadium.

Yesterday in non-conference soccer matches, Trinity men defeated the Bulldogs 2-1 while TLU women lost to Trinity 3-0.

